February 01st Water update
I was contacted today by Imlay Plumbing. They have received the Regulator for the water line repair. They have to work hand in hand with Parowan City.
Parowan City does not work on Friday and Imlay has to order another part to complete the repair. They have scheduled Blue Stakes and Parowan City for Monday this next week. Unfortunately, this is the monster created by our aged water system infrastructure. 
Please be prepared for the water to be shut off on Monday. I will be finding out what time it will be in the next couple of days. I will keep you all posted.
Please pass this information on to your Neighbor as they may not have an email address on file or belong to the (foothillshoa.com) website. Please be patient a bit longer until we get this situation taken care of.
Thank you,
Casey D…

